
To,                                                                                                     30-09-2022
The Headmaster, The Principals and The Mentors,

Respected Sir,

Greetings from Space KidZ India!

"AZAADISAT" is a satellite mission with the ambitious vision to encourage Government

school children with the basic understanding and knowledge of space and tutor them to build a

small experiment and launch it to the edge of space through an “Orbital Satellite".

The significance of this project is that it has been conceptualized to pay our tribute to

mark the 75th anniversary of Independence - Azaadi Ka Amrit Mahotsav.

Space Kidz India has developed basic and simple experiments that students can learn and

assemble with the simultaneous support of their science teachers and our SKI team’s online

coaching.

From 75 Government schools for Girls across India, we have selected 10 Girl students

from each school to give this opportunity. The selected students are predominantly from classes

8th -12th. This is a 1st of its kind Space mission with an ‘All women concept’ to promote

Women in STEM as this year’s UN theme is “ Women in Space”.

So, we're about to launch our AzaadiSAT V 2.0 satellite a few months from now. We

need all your support. Kindly take the letter as a permission letter regarding the confirmation of

your school's participation in this mission.

Thank you once again..

Regards,

Gobinath.

Team Space Kidz India
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